Subject: RE: ACCET - You Should Know

Members:

Please see the notice below regarding proposed changes to the 90/10 rule:

February 9, 2021

Tell Congress to Reject Partisan Changes to the 20/10 Rule

There is no time to waste, so we will cut right to it: Today starting at 3pm EST, the House Education and Labor
Committee will hold their budget reconciliation markup to comply with the Concurrent Resolution's directives on
the fiscal year's Budget 2021, S. Con. Res. 5.

Sec. 2013 changes the 90/10 formula and adds all “federal education assistance funds" to the."90" portion of the
90/10 rule. Presumably, the Department would interpret that to mean GI Biil, DOD Tuition, and potentially other
revenue sources. It appears the provision is effective upon enactment, which is cause for concern.

Use your voice now to demand the House reject the partisan change to the 90/10 formula.

Any changes to the 90/10 formula should not be done in a vacuum, but in a bipartisan manner and from a place
of compromise. Anything less is harmful to military-connected students. It is unfair to these brave men and
women who have sacrificed so much to have politicians decide for them which schools they can attend.

We ask you to reach out to your representatives with the targeted messaging above,
There is no time to waste, so contact his/her office or join in on social media and retweet the @CECUed posts.

To find your representative, please click here.
Help us engage on social media:

As mentioned above, CECU plans to use social media to highlight the information during the hearing. Keep a
lookout for those messages on our social media and please amplify the message by liking and retweeting.

We will be tweeting from our account, @CECUEd, and using the hashtag #LetVetsChoose.

We encourage you to:

e Tweet at your representative encouraging them to reject changes to the 90/10 formula
o Retweet, quote tweet, and like CECU Tweets on this issue
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e Tag the Ed & Labor Committee (@EdLaborCmte) in your tweets and use the hashtag #LetVetsChoose
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For government relations questions, please contact Steve Gonzalez, Senior Vice President of Government
Relations, at Steve.Gonzalez@career.org or John Huston, Director of Government Relations, at
John, Huston@career.org.

For social media or press questions, please reach out to Rachel Tripp, Director of Communications, at

Rachel. Tripp@career.ord.
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